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“Enrichment, Innovation, Opportunity and Success” 
 

Years 3 & 4 Lake Keepit Excursion 
11 June 2014 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

Earlier this term we sent home an expression of interest note regarding a proposed excursion to 

Lake Keepit Sport & Recreation Centre and we are pleased to announce that it will go ahead. 

 

The date for the excursion is Monday, 8
th

 September – Wednesday, 10
th

 September 2014. 

Students will travel by Macpherson’s coach departing the school at 9.30am and returning by 2pm 

on Wednesday. Miss Marshall and Mr Smith will be attending this excursion. 

 

Students will be working with the staff at Lake Keepit Sport & Recreation Centre completing a 

range of activities.  

 

The cost of the excursion is $255 (less $50 deposit already paid), this includes transport, all 

meals and activities. 

 

The balance of the excursion is due by Friday, 29
th

 August 2014 

 

Medical forms, itinerary and a packing list will be sent home closer to the excursion. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Michael Rathborne                               

Principal                                                                                  
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